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Full Text

The Permanent Forum is concerned by the adverse effects of climate change and
irresponsible resource extraction on Indigenous Peoples’ lands and territories. The
Forum calls upon Member States, the United Nations and other international
organizations to support Indigenous-led initiatives to mitigate these impacts and
stresses the importance of self-governance of Indigenous Peoples in managing
these natural resources.
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